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January 16 , 1939 

Mrs. George S Franklin 
111 East 73rd Street 
New YoYork City 

/ 

/ 

Dear Mrs . Franklin

Did the Trustees like the sample for the College seal? 
If they did we might try it out by using it in one of the College 
publications and seeing what general reaction there is to it 
without its being given any official status. 

Dictated 
but not 
read 

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Leigh 
President 


